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September 11, 2010 

 

Pastor Terry Jones 

Dove World Outreach Center 

5805 Northwest 37th Street 

Gainesville, Florida 32653 
 

Dear Pastor Jones:  

This letter is to express my support for your statement today that your church will “not today, not 

ever” burn a Koran.   

Holy Books and places of worship deserve to be respected.  The Holy Books of the Christian, 

Jewish and Muslim faiths – The Holy Bible, The Torah and The Koran – offer sacred teachings 

to people of faith throughout the world.   

Although there are strong differences among these three religions, each of the three Holy Books 

teach the need to respect and love one another; and the Holy Bible, The Torah and The Koran 

agree on some of the “hot button” issues that affect the moral fabric of our society. 

The Holy Bible, The Torah and The Koran teach the faithful that marriage is between a man and 

a woman.  The Holy Bible, The Torah and The Koran condemn marriage between a man and a 

man, and a woman and a woman. 

The Holy Bible, The Torah and The Koran teach the faithful that all human life is sacred.  The 

Holy Bible, The Torah and The Koran oppose abortion and the destruction of innocent human 

life. 

The Holy Bible, The Torah and The Koran teach the faithful to fulfill the divine plan for 

marriage and for procreation to carry on. 

I will pray that as you continue on your faith journey, you will build and unite people of faith, 

denounce violence, and promote a healthy respect for all human life.  

 

Respectfully, 

 
 

Senator Reverend Ruben Diaz 

32nd Senatorial District 

900 Rogers Place 

The Bronx, New York 10459 

(718) 991-3161 


